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November 28, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Jesse Sumner 
Alaska State Representative 
Chair, House Labor & Commerce Committee 
State Capitol Room 421 
Juneau, AK 99801 
 
Dear Chair Sumner,  
 
The purpose of this letter is to respond to a request to the Department of Labor and Workforce 
Development for information regarding wage claims and public construction complaints for the 
construction industry.  
 
FY23, 10 wage claims, 1 public construction complaints, for a total of 11. 
FY22, 12 wage claims, 10 public construction complaints, for a total of 22. 
FY21, 16 wage claims, 4 public construction complaints, for a total of 20. 
 
I hope that this information is useful. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further 
questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tanya Keith 
Director, Labor Standards and Safety 


